Singleton Community Church invites you to our very first...
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Blessmg of the Ammat

Sunday 20th October 2024 at 16 30am
in Singleton Village Hall

A special family service to thank God for our pets,
service animals and all the beautiful creatures we share
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our world with. Do join us as we celebrate these gifts
from God & pray His blessing upon them.
Everyone welcome.

All well behaved pets, great and small, are welcome. Please keep dogs on
leads and all other animals in secure containers. Refreshments and doggy
treats will be served afterwards.

Please bear in mind some animals would find this environment stressful so
leave these loved ones at home, but do bring their photo to the service.

Even if you don’t have a pet to bring, please do
come along. Our collection will be donated to
the Guide Dogs for the Blind Association.
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